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FYI:  Agenda item at the August meeting is updating of the Declaration.  The latest 
copy of revisions has been received from GCLO’s legal counsel for GCLO Council 
 to review.  Remember, after the Declaration is finalized by Council, unit owners will vote 
on this; therefore , you will be given the Council-approved copy and the responsibility of 
voting for approval before it is filed in the Westmoreland County Courthouse. 

No glass of 
any kind is permitted within 
the pool area. 

RULES COMMITTEE:  JP Burgess, Eric Rehak, Bill Spina, Chip Townsend, 
Beth Townsend, Pat Thompson. 
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 We’ve had quite a summer—hotter than Florida!  
Went three weeks without the grass being mowed since there was no grass grow-
ing in this heat.  The heat seems to have lightened up a little, and the seriously 
needed rain has brought back some ‘green’.  The pool has been busier than ever 
and everyone is enjoying their time there, even between recent thunder storms.  
One month to go, let’s make the best of it! 

GCLO BOD took a break in July and didn’t have a meeting. 
The next meetings are as follows: 

GCLO Monthly Meeting—August 15th, 7 
PM 

Next Rules Committee Meeting —August 
14th, 7 PM 

Complaints or alteration requests?  Turn into a Rules Committee 
Member in writing on the appropriate GCLO forms. 

Rental Coordinator, GCLO/CC Community Room  

Ladd Thompson, (724) 301-6784 

$50.00 rental fee, $100 deposit (returnable after inspection of room if left 

clean and undamaged.) 

To please 
sign in when going to the 
pool! 



Thanks to Kara Haskins for weeding the hillside at the pool.  
We  are most appreciative to Kara for the time and sweat put 
into this very ugly job.  
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Still having bee and wasp issues? Please contact Tom and he will get in 

touch with the ‘Bee Man’.  This is a serious issue this summer.  Nests are being built in places 

where we don’t expect them to be, such as inside grills and small holes in bricks, outdoor furni-

ture and lamp posts.  And…..they don’t like to be disturbed! 

AWARE 
Landscaping is completed on Williamsburg Lane.  With the recent rain, watering has not been a 
problem, so much thanks to anyone who helped water our new plants before the weather 
turned wet.  
 
New fences have encouraged residents to update their patio areas, and a lot of good stuff is be-
ing accomplished.  Remember, you have 13 feet from your back door (within your fence area) to 
landscape as you please.        

So Proud! 


